
LOYOLA OPHTHALMOLOGY RESIDENCY 
VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE

SEPTEMBER 27, 2023 AND OCTOBER 18, 2023
7:00 PM - 8:00 PM CST
Hosted By:

Charles S. Bouchard, MD, MA
Chairman

Anuradha Khanna, MD
Vice Chair, Education

Roshni Vasaiwala, MD
Residency Program Director

You are invited to join our faculty to learn about
Loyola University's exceptional Ophthalmology
residency program in our virtual open house.

Interested applicants will have the opportunity to
meet education leadership and ask questions.

Please click here to register

For questions, contact Alycia Snow at 
ophthalmology2160@gmail.com or 708-216-6262

https://luc.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZElcOuqrD8vHNSGdze8bkeVmSJCuefrnEGE#/registration

